
FLEET ADMIRAL CHESTER W. NIMITZ, U . S . NAVY 

FEDERAL OFFICE BUILDING 

SAN FRANCISCO 2 , CALIFORNIA 

6 M.ay 1949 

Dear Colonel Carter: 

Please accept the thanks and appreciation of 
Fleet Admiral Nimitz for your kindness in forwarding t o 
him the clippings from the Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
covering the Trans -Glo-bal Flight of the "LUCKY LADY" 
and the souvenir program of the Dinner Honoring the 
Crew Members who made the flight , The clippings and 
program will be forwarded on to the Admiral . 

Again t hanking you for your thoughtful courtesy 
to Fleet Admiral Nimitz , and with best personal wishes in 
which he joins Ille', I am 

Colonel .Amon G. Carter 
P. O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely and respectfully, 

t:~£Zi~ 
Lieutenant ( jg) , USN 
Aide 


